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Dear Mr. Byun,  
 
I am writing in response to your Kansas Open Records Act (KORA) request to the Kansas Department 
of Corrections (KDOC) received on December 19, 2022 for the following information: 

a) All current policies and procedures regarding medical and room & board costs or fees for which 
incarcerated youth (i.e. juvenile) and/or their parents or legal guardians are or may become liable. Please 
include all policies and procedures related to how fees are set, accrued, imposed, collected, and enforced 
(such as those related to per diem fees, ability to pay determinations, penalties for late or non-payment, 
authorization for civil or criminal action for payment enforcement, etc.).  

b) All reports, databases, spreadsheets, or equivalent materials regarding debts/restitution paid to or 
owed to this department or any facility/agency under its jurisdiction in FY2021. Please include all 
relevant data regarding medical and room & board costs, including the number of youths (i.e., juveniles) 
charged for medical and room & board costs or fees and the total amount of medical and room & board 
fees imposed in FY2021. 

 
KDOC Response:  Please find attached the documents responsive to your request.    The report has been 
redacted pursuant to K.S.A. 45-221(a)(29). 
 
With this response we consider this request closed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Nancy Burghart, 
Public Service Administrator 
Kansas Department of Corrections 
 


